
Greetings from Malawi!
Thank you for your prayers and support as we share  
God’s grace in Africa.

Single mothers
Sylvia continues with skills training with single moth-
ers in Lilongwe. She has since trained them in mak-
ing laundry soap, flower vases and vaseline adding 
to the skills of making popsicles, sausages and door 
rags among other things. These skills provide these 
single mothers with a variety of avenues to bring food 
to their tables. Along with these skills they have Bible 
Studies that help them grow spiritually as individuals 
and help them to teach their children as well.            

Men’s Fellowship
Pastor Davis works with Givemore in the men’s ministry. Recent-
ly, during a two-day seminar in Chikwawa, Southern Malawi, he 
taught a group of men helping to align them and their cultural 
practices to biblical truth. This will not happen overnight but we 
are thankful to God for such life changing opportunities. Fami-
lies asked if we could visit them again. Having married couples 
sit next to their spouses is still a taboo and is a huge challenge 
doing it in public places. It was, however, a lot of fun seeing shy 
faces of couples who have been married ten years yet uncom-
fortable being next to each other during the seminar. 

While men were having their time with others from Lilongwe, 
Sylvia was taking time with ladies separately. She realized that 
there is a great need for women not only spiritually, but in terms 
of how to take care of themselves and their children.

Hospital home visits 
Faith needs prayer for her recovery and food supplies. When 
we visited Faith for the second time, it was raining. Her grand-
mother was out in other people’s corn fields for piecework. She 
was working in the rain to provide food for her very sick grand-
child. Continue praying for Faith’s health. Faith has a tumor, half 
the size of her head on her right eye.                       
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Pig farming
Mrs. Ngoloma used to make a living by selling homebrewed 
beer. She became a Christian and a member of the Bible 
Study group that Sylvia conducts in Mbewa Village. Mrs. 
Ngoloma donated her large clay pot to store water for the 
pigs at the pig sty. She previously used this clay pot to brew 
beer for business and selling it to villagers. 

The pigs are growing healthy. Pray that the ladies will be  
patient and work hard to realize profits. 

Transitioning to Mozambique
For meaningful ministry in Mozambique we need a second-hand 
four-wheel drive vehicle and are asking if you will consider praying 
with us toward acquiring one. If you would like to give towards our 
vehicle, please visit www.gracem.org and look for “Nyakambiri  
Vehicle” in the Projects dropdown menu. We look forward to  
moving to Mozambique by June.

Pray that we meet people who are willing to learn and ready to 
reach out to their communities with the gospel of salvation. Pray 
that God will give us disciples who will be available to train others 
for the work in different areas of the church. Pray that those with 
whom we have been working in Malawi remain faithful to God to 
continue with the various ministries.

Thank God for faithful partners who have stood with us for years  
and for new ones who are praying for us each step of the way. 

 Givemore and Sylvia, Tarsha-Naj, 
Heather, Asher, and J-Nathan
givemore.nyakambiri@gracem.org 
Grace Church in Malawi 
PO Box 20043, Lilongwe 2, Malawi
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